To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: People should not face consequences for telling the truth
Date: Thursday, 22 August 2024 7:21:02 PM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

Please do not allow activists to use their claim of anti-bullying as a cover for the truth.
Their gender beliefs in Tasmanian schools are causing MORE bullying and discrimination.
These ideas go against science and create a setting that downplays factual knowledge.
School policies must align with biology and safeguard individuals from ideological
influence. People cannot change their gender, they cannot alter their biological sex.
Punishing individuals for speaking the truth is wrong.

When we start teaching that feelings overrule facts our society no longer has strong
foundations, but rather crumbles under pressure and we see society as a whole fail
miserably.

Please don’t allow yourselves to be manipulated by the minority, we need strong
leadership.

Sincerely,
Jodie McPherson






